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Yard Pastor Elena Hernandez—JUNE 2022 REPORT 

Thank you very much to all the people who support me with your finances through the Pastors to Prisoners Organization.        

I am very grateful for your support!   I pray that the Lord will reward you richly for your generosity.  

UPDATE ON THE “DOOR TO HEAVEN” WOMEN’S REHAB: The center is full right now with 24 women.  Many parents come des-

perately seeking help for their daughters who at a young age are already addicted to drugs or alcohol. The Rehab does not 

have the answer to their problems, but God does. This is a spiritual warfare that only through continuous ministering of the 

Word of God that chains of addiction can be broken. Nothing else would work: Psychiatrist, witchcraft, religion, sacrifices and 

offerings — nothing works. Only through the Spirit of God addictions can be broken. During the last week of June one case of 

COVID showed up in one of the women so the classes are suspended temporarily.  

UPDATE ON THE “LIVING WITH HOPE” MEN’S REHAB:  I have been teaching a Bible study every Wednesday morning to the 

men in the rehab, but I got infected with COVID on June 24 and had to stop ministering temporarily.  Some of the staff mem-

bers have also been infected with COVID and don’t know when this is going to end.  

Please pray for the men and women in recovery.  One of the most challenging things that the center encounters is the daily 

feeding of 120 men and 24 women. The money that they pay at their arrival in Reception is minimal and  some men cannot 

afford to pay anything. Pastor Antonio Hernandez receives them anyway, saying that this is not a lucrative center, this is a 

ministry from God and that God will supply all their needs according to his riches in  glory.  If you wish to support this center 

with some food, please see page 4 where I give details on how to donate.   

         Thank you! 

Teaching a Bible study to the women at the Rehab Door to Heaven in San Jacinto, B.C.  
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This is Anita, an 11 year old girl who lives with her 55 year old grandmother. Her mother left to the U.S. seeking a better job 

when Anita was 4 years old but she never came back nor calls or sends money for her support. Petra, the grandmother, 

works picking up strawberries in the fields to support Anita. They live in this modest shack with no electricity. But this 

month we were able to install solar lights inside their home. Anita’s birthday is on November 3. If you wish to send her a 

gift for her birthday, please let me know.  She is going to start school in August, and some school supplies and backpack 

will probably make her very happy.  Thank you! 

INSTALLING SOLAR LIGHTS TO FAMILIES LIVING IN LAS AVES 

This is Esther with her three children plus one older boy who was at school at the time of our visit.  Her husband works in 

the strawberry fields and she stays home taking care of the children. Thank God we were able to install solar lights in her 

modest shack where she lives with her husband and children.  When asked what was her immediate need, she said blan-

kets, because they only have two blankets.  Some shoes and clothing for the children are also needed.  

                                            

A family of eight people  lived in this small shack. Two adults and  six children. The oldest child takes care of all the children 

while their parents go to work. Seen in the left picture are two of the children playing in the small shack. The family was very 

grateful that we were able to install solar lights their week.  You are welcome to donate blankets, pots and pans, groceries 

and school supplies for this family.  Thank you. 
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DISTRIBUTING GROCERIES AND SHOES TO LAS AVES FAMILIES 
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YEAR END TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATIONS 

NOTE:  Pastors to Prisoners has a new Treasurer as of April, 2022.  Her name is Judy Gustafson and you can reach 

her for any questions at jgustafson.ptp@gmail.com or at  (760) 519-4454.              

 

Your continued financial support is greatly appreciated. 

Please mail check to the NEW ADDRESS for Pastors to Prisoners: 

 

Pastors to Prisoners Organization 

1611 S. Melrose Dr. 

Suite A#355 

Vista, CA  92081 

 

Please write a note on a separate paper: “Support for Elena Hernandez”  

Donate online:  www.pastorstoprisoners.org 

info@ptpca.org 
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PRAYER REQUEST:  PLEASE PRAY FOR: 

1) One folding bed is needed urgently for a mom who has been bitten twice by a scorpion. Her older children sleep in two cots 

that were donated to her and the baby in a hammock but she sleeps on a piece of carton on the floor. 

2) Solar lights are needed for the families that don’t have electricity in Las Aves. They are $29.99 on  sale at Costco right now 

until July 24. 

3) Non-perishable food items needed for the men’s and women’s rehabs. 

4) A refrigerator is needed urgently at the new Migrant house that opened recently in Tapachula, Chiapas. If you would like to 

help, it cost $200 for a second hand refrigerator. The brothers reported that they have already received two families at the 

home.   

5) Many windows are broken in all the men’s buildings and financial help Is needed to buy new windows.  

My Contact Information: 

 

ELENA HERNANDEZ 

P.O. Box 334 

National City, CA  91950 

 

Cell:  (661) 425-3363 

Facebook:  joyinprison Elena 

 

PRAISE REPORTS: 

1) We are grateful for the people who support the men’s center with their love offerings.  

2) I am grateful that I have recovered from COVID successfully this month. 

3)  I am grateful to all the people who so generously have donated food, clothing, shoes, toys, etc. for the families in Las Aves. 

4) I am very grateful to the people who continue supporting me through the Pastors to Prisoners Organization. We are living in 

difficult times and we all resent the economy going down. Your continuous financial support is appreciated as gas prices 

continue going up.  Thank you!  

DONATIONS FOR THE REHAB CENTERS CAN BE SENT TO:  

Calvary Chapel Tehachapi 

15719 Highline Road 

Tehachapi, CA  93561  
 

Please make checks payable to Calvary Chapel Tehachapi and write a note saying this is support for the Rehab in Mexico Living 

With Hope.  Pastor Fair will forward the money to Pastor Antonio Hernandez and Calvary will send you a tax deductible receipt. 

Thank you!  


